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1. Motion by Councillor 
Stewart
To instruct  the Director 
of, Communities, 
Housing and 
Infrastructure  to bring a 
report to the next 
meeting of Communities, 
Housing and 
Infrastructure on the 
proposition that where 
there are unreasonable 
delays in Capital 
Programmes of Works 
attributed to the 
Contractor, that (i) 
Council tenants and 
other affected 
householders should 
receive an appropriate 
payment payable by the 
contractor (to be 
provided for in the 
contract between the 
council and the 

CH&I 
Committee
24.01.17

At the CH&I meeting of 24 
January 2017 the 
Committee agreed to the 
terms of the motion 
reporting to Finance Policy 
Resources Committee in 
June.

The responses from Local 
Authorities have indicated 
to date that the only 
opportunity available for 
compensation of any kind 
is through ad hoc 
arrangements.  Officers 
are looking for further 
information to finalise a 
report for the next cycle

Head of 
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contractor) to cover their 
reasonable losses 
and/or (ii) other methods 
of recompense should 
be made available. The 
report will also look at 
best practice adopted in 
this area by other 
Scottish local authorities


